
                                                               June 25, 2024 

 
 
Debra Savage, Chair,  
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board,  

525 W. Jefferson, 2nd Floor,  

Springfield, IL  62761 

 

As a business owner in the Roscoe area, I urge the Illinois Health Facilities and 

Services Review Board to support the proposed NorthPointe Neighborhood Hospital 

in Roscoe, Illinois.  This project promises to significantly enhance emergency medical 

services for the local community. By converting existing facilities into a small hospital 

with an emergency department, the project will provide quicker access to emergency 

care, reducing the need for trips to Rockford or Beloit. This improvement is expected 

to benefit patients, EMS providers, and the overall efficiency of emergency medical 

services in the area. 

 

David Tucker 
Pneumatic Cylinders & Couplers 
1190 Anvil Road 
Machesney Park, IL 61115 
Phone: 815-639-1000 
Fax: 815-639-1001 
Email: dtucker@pneucc.com 
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